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NOTICE 
 
 
 

National Holiday: Monday, 22 April 2019 

Occasion: Holy Shab-E-Barat  

 

The university will remain closed on Monday, 22 April 2019 on the occasion of 

Holy Shab-E-Barat. Previously it was scheduled on Sunday, 21 April 2019 on 

academic calendar. According to the decision taken by the National Moon 

Sighting Committee, Holy Shab-E-Barat will be observed on the night of  

21 April 2019. So the holiday will be shifted to Monday, 22 April 2019. 
 


